
Selecting a Point-and-Shoot Digital 
Camera for Use in Telehealth Systems:
A free webinar from the Telehealth Technology Assessment Center in cooperation with the Northwest 

Regional Telehealth Resource Center

September 3, 2010 | 12:00 - 1:00 PM PST

Presentations by Chris Patricoski, MD and Stewart Ferguson, PhD
Moderated by Garret Spargo, Director of the TTAC

This webinar is for:
• Dermatologists interested in selecting a camera for teledermatology
• Professionals looking for information on how to perform technology assessment
• Telehealth program administrators

Learn About:
• Methodologies for reviewing and selecting digital cameras
• Results from the Telehealth Technology Assessment Center’s reviews from 2009 and 2010
• How the Telehealth Technology Assessment Center is working to make assessments easier

Register:
• Email info@telehealthtac.org for registration information
• Visit www.telehealthtac.org and www.nrtrc.org for more information

Telehealth Technology Assessment Center

This webinar is made possible through funding provided by the Health Resources and Services 
Administration, the Office for the Advancement of Telehealth, and Indian Helath Services
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